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Tyler Pamperin,  Lydia Hofacker,  and Aubrey Hess 

are National Qualifiers in the Wisconsin FBLA Com-

petition. They will be traveling to California to com-

pete for the national competition this summer.  Con-

gratulations to all who  participated!  

The School District of Shiocton wishes to 

thank the community for their support of 

Question 1 in yesterday's referendum 

vote.  The District will begin the next 

steps to bring these projects to fruition by 

September 2027.  While Question 2 did 

not pass, we are encouraged by the 

many community members who did sup-

port it and will continue to look for ways to 

meet the access needs related to our fa-

cilities.   

 

NEXT STEPS 

At their meeting on Monday, April 21, the 

Board of Education approved the creation 

of the Building Planning Committee, an 

ad-hoc committee comprised of multiple 

You are invited to attend:  

Community Feedback meetings 

 

Join us to share your ideas and  
suggestions regarding the renova-

tions, remodel, and construction for 

the critical areas of need. 

 

Meetings will run 6:15 - 7:15PM in 

the LMC on the following dates: 

 
5/7/25 - Tech Ed 
5/14/25 - Band/Choir and Locker    
     rooms  
5/21/25 - Safe & Secure Entrances AND 
     Infrastructure 

school, board, and community members.  

This committee is advisory in nature and 

will assist in the planning and design of 

the renovations, remodel, and construc-

tion of the critical areas of need as ap-

proved in Question 1. 

 

Meetings to garner community feedback 

on the projects will be held in May.    

 

Thank you again for your support in  

Moving Shiocton Forward!  

REFERENDUM OUTCOME 
QUESTION 1 APPROVED 
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Village of Shiocton 

Treasurer: Aaron Pluger 

Town of Bovina 

Member: Melinda Hofacker 

Town of Maine 

Member: Nancy Schmidt 

Town of Bovina  

Member:  Stacey Warning 

Town of Ellington 

 

All residents of the school district are 

welcome to attend board meetings to keep 

informed on school issues or to voice any 

concerns they may have. 

 

The Link is published monthly, from 

September through June and can be 

viewed at www.shiocton.k12.wi.us.    

 

If you do not have Internet access, you may 

request a copy by mail by calling (920) 986

-3351 ext. 700.  Submit any articles for 

publication by mail to the school address 

or by e-mail to: thelink@shiocton.k12.wi.us. 

 

The Shiocton School District does not 

discriminate on the basis of race, sex, 

color, age, religion, national origin, 

ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or 

parental status, sexual orientation, or 

physical, mental, emotional, or learning 

disability. 

News from the 7 - 12 Grade Office 

We are quickly approaching the end of the 2024-

2025 school year. It has been a fantastic year to 

work with our kids. A big thanks goes out to our 

staff, parents/guardians, and our entire school com-

munity for making this year great. We are excited to 

begin the process of building on and updating parts 

of our building as laid out through the passage of a 

referendum this past April. We  look forward to 

continuing to grow through the end of the 2024-

2025 school year. We are looking to end this year 

on a high note, and start off next year strong. 

 The MS/HS Office always has its busiest season 

in May and this year is no different. We have sever-

al year-end celebrations taking place over the next 

month.  For our graduating Seniors, we have the 

Senior Awards Banquet on May 14, Senior Supper 

on May 28, and Graduation on June 1 to look for-

ward to. Senior Supper will be taking place at Romy’s 

again this year. Practice for Graduation for Seniors will 

take place on May 30th in the High School Gym. The 

Graduation ceremony itself will take place in the High 

School Gym on June 1, 2025 at 1:00PM. We will also be 

cheering on our 8th grade students as they transition to 

high school. Our 8th Grade Celebration will be held on 

June 6th in the High School Gym. There will be a letter 

sent out to 8th grade parents/guardians with more details. 

The last day of school for all non-seniors will be June 6th. 

That will be a half day. 

 We are looking forward to having a fun, event-filled 

end to the 2024-2025 school year, and we are already 

planning on how to make the 2025-2026 school year eve-

ry bit as successful. As always, if you have any questions, 

please reach out to the MS/HS Office. 

On Saturday, April 5, 2025 the Junior class hosted prom at Bulbolz Nature Preserve for the high 

school classes. This years theme was A Night Under the Stars.  The students had a great time 

dancing the night away with their friends.  

 

The 2025 Prom Court consisted of: Karlee VanDenLangenberg, Izaiah Sanchez; Kali Fischer, Braylon Krull; Veda  

Winterfeldt, Max Gildermann; King Scott Daniels, Queen Brooke Beschta; Maddy Murray Mason Demerath  

2025 Junior Prom  

A NIGHT UNDER THE STARS 

http://www.shiocton.k12.wi.us
http://www.shiocton.k12.wi.us
mailto:thelink@shiocton.k12.wi.us
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SUNDAY, JUNE  1, 2025     I        1:00PM   I     HIGH SCHOOL GYM  

SHIOCTON HIGH SCHOOL 2025 GRADUATION  

Shadrick Anday* Isabelle Jennerjohn Ilijah Sanchez 

Stevie Baker Benjamin Kortens* Isaac Sanchez 

Anna Behnke* Lariah Kruger Jacob Schley 

Connor Bergsbaken Lillia Lane* Brianna Schmidt* 

Owen Carlson* Carly Lorenz Braden Slaets* 

Blake Carton Bradlei Maldonado-Maradiaga Miles Suprise 

Isaiah Carton Yeyson Matamoros-Diaz Alysia Ullmer* 

Braden Collar Destiny Monnot* Ericka Ullmer* 

Reghan Conradt* Tristan Mueller Zachory Ullmer 

Wyatt Dreier* Austyn Neubert Logan VanCamp* 

Marah Eger* Adeline Normann Mitchell Volkman 

Jordan Geiger Morgan Oskey* Mckenna Werth 

William Harris Tyler Pamperin* Matthew Wilke 

Hunter Heinemeyer* Trevor Phillips Megan Wilkinson* 

Aubrey Hess* Abigail Presteen* Cody Young 

Lucas Hofacker Billie Jean Puls* Sawyer Young* 

Lydia Hofacker* Evan Rice Mason Ziewacz 

Jordan Jahnke                  *Indicates High Honors 

The School District of Shiocton is pleased to recognize our graduating Class of 2025. 

We wish them the best as they venture off into their post-secondary journeys. A big 

thank you goes out to our students for all their hard work, and parents/guardians 

for their support. We would also like to congratulate our Best in Class for 2025. We 

are proud of our Valedictorians, Salutatorians, Technical Excellence Scholarship re-

cipient, and Academic Excellence Scholarship recipient. We are proud of all of the 

work that they have put in throughout their years in high school. 

Valedictorians:  

Lydia Hofacker, Tyler Pamperin, and  
Megan Wilkinson  

Salutatorian:  
Logan Van Camp 

Academic Excellence Higher  

Education Scholar:  

Lydia Hofacker 

Technical Excellence High   

Education Scholar:   

Lillia Lane 

Congratulations to the Class of 2025!  

Class Motto: 
Sometimes you will never know 
the value of the moment until it 
becomes a memory. - Dr. Suess 

Class Flower: 

 Carnation 

Class Song: 

Walking on a Dream  
By: Empire of the Sun 



 4 

April showers bring May flowers! It is 

hard to believe it’s the month of May 

already! This school year seemed to fly 

by! Even though the end of the year is 

fast approaching, we still have a lot of 

learning to do! Let’s finish the year 

strong! 

  Busy Business Day is a social stud-

ies unit that focuses on economics. It is 

a wonderful 

opportunity 

for students 

to learn how 

to be con-

sumers and producers in a market set-

ting. In this unit, second graders will 

learn the difference between products 

and services, and participate in an au-

thentic learning experience as producers 

and consumers. The students will act as 

 What is Sensory play? 

Sensory play is a lot of fun. It also offers many benefits 

for child development, including, helping children un-

derstand how their actions affect what’s around them. 

Supporting brain development, enhancing memory, and 

problem solving. This is so important in the overall de-

velopment of young children. 

Here at SCCC, the toddler classrooms were the chil-

dren get to experience different textures and 

acknowledge different colors. In our preschool class-

room the children are working on their letters while 

using shaving cream. Besides learning letters, they get 

the experience of a sensory activity using the shaving 

cream. What an experience. 

If you would like 

your child to experience some of these amazing 

activities, we still have a few openings in our 

classrooms. You can call Ms. Peters at 920-986-

3351 ex. 790. 

Shiocton Child Care Center News:  

May is “Busy Business” time in Grade 2 

Quiz Bowl team placing Second in CWC Championship 

Monnot signs National Letter of Intent  

Congratulations to Destiny 

Monnot on signing her Na-

tional Letter of Intent to com-

pete in Track & Field at Uni-

versity of Wisconsin-Eau 

Claire! Destiny was a state 

qualifier in the Triple Jump 

and multiple relays last sea-

son.  

The Quiz Bowl team had a great year The B-Team made it to the Champi-

onship match and ended the year in 2nd place in the CWC! A-Team also 

had a great season with a record of 6 wins and only 2 losses. From geogra-

phy to history to current events, these students are consistently impressed 

with their wealth of knowledge. Our season began in December and 

wrapped up in February, and we had a great group of 17 high schoolers 

participate. Students are already looking forward to next  

season. 

consumers by spending the “Market 

Madness” money they have earned. 

They will also act as producers and open 

a store to earn more play money. Before 

the big day they will need to think of 

ways to advertise their product/service, 

decide on the cost of their product/

service and make sure they have all the 

necessary supplies to run their store. 

Then each student will get to sell their 

products/services to their peers! Watch 

for pictures from the day as we will 

share soon after.  

Students will continue to work on their 

reading and math skills up to the end of 

the school year so please remind them to 

read each night and check for home-

work. Thanks for all you do to support 

your students in their successes. 
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The com-

munity 

came to-

gether in a 

huge way 

when it 

came to the need for a new playground. In 

February 2024, after the failed referendum, 

we knew that the need for a safe play and 

learning environment did not go away. Af-

ter further inspection of the 1996 play-

ground equipment, we knew our students 

needed a new playground, and it could not 

wait. This past fall, we were able to install 

a full play system in the place where the 

old system sat. Since that install, our eager 

students were able to enjoy a safe and suita-

ble play space. The students are able to 

climb high, ride the roller coaster, and go 

across the money bars with a lot of laughter 

and teamwork.   

We knew there was more opportunity to 

grow the play space with the room that we 

had available. Knowing we had to give stu-

dents of all abilities a chance to spread out 

and play in a space that they can enjoy, 

there was a joint effort to continue the 

mission to fundraise for the additional 

equipment.  

We can proudly say that our current 

playground fund has a balance of 

$83,397. Those funds were all raised 

through the community, raffles, grants, 

and donations. We can not thank this 

community enough for the huge support 

in the project.  With the money that we 

have 

currently 

raised 

we will 

be pur-

chasing and installing extra play pieces 

like a climber, new swings, an ADA 

spinner, three stations of musical instru-

ments, an ADA picnic table, benches, 

and a sunshade. The goal would be to 

have these items installed and ready for 

play by the fall when students return 

from summer break.    

Almost There…. Nearing Phase II Goal  

 It’s hard to believe we’re already in the 

final quarter of the school year! The fourth 

graders have completed all of their For-

ward testing! They worked incredibly hard 

and gave their best effort.   

In math, the fourth graders have been 

working on understanding decimals and 

fractions, and exploring how these two 

concepts are related. As the school year comes to a close, students 

will shift their focus to geometry, where they will explore shapes, 

angles, and other geometric concepts.  

Fourth graders can also be found working hard in reading and writ-

ing! They are focusing on literature and using text evidence to sup-

port their  analysis of characters, themes, and key ideas. For reading, 

our novel study of The Tiger Rising is helping students practice these 

skills. In writing, fourth graders are completing literary essays, where 

they are working to prove their claims regarding a character’s 

change, traits, or themes using text evidence to back up their thoughts 

and analysis. In science, the fourth graders are exploring volcanoes, 

weathering, and energy transfer. For social studies, 

they will be learning about state and local govern-

ments, with a chance to experience this firsthand 

during our field trip to Madison on May 21, 2025. 

Even though the fourth graders have been working 

hard we have still had fun! Students have complet-

ed fun activities with their buddy classes, had a 

celebration after Forward testing, and have had outdoor brain breaks! 

We look forward to a strong finish to the school year!  

A lot of learning left in final quarter of Fourth Grade 

Nonstop learning in First Grade 

Here in first grade, we have been enjoying the signs 

of spring with the warm days we have been having. 

We have been able to do some Science learning 

outside exploring with our shadows and day and 

night patterns! We have been exploring various 

opinions as we read and write about them. Just a 

reminder to please keep up that nightly routine of 

reading with your child. It’s one of the most im-

portant stepping stones to a successful school year. 

Also remember to check Seesaw for important mes-

sages and work that has been added to your child’s 

journal.  

In math this last quarter, 

we’ll be concentrating 

on the following units: 

time, fractions, 2D and 

3D shapes, measure-

ment, and solving addi-

tion and subtraction facts 

where there is an unknown partner (13+ __  = 

18).  Here are a few ideas to help your child connect 

math to the real world: Time—Telling time to the 

hour and half hour on both analog and digital clocks. 

Fractions—when making/cutting sandwiches or 

fruit, etc. ask your child to cut the food in half or 

fourths.  Give your child 8 slices of an apple.  Ask 

him/her to divide the slices in half (2 groups), or give 

you a fourth of the slices  (2 slices).  Shapes—play 

“I Spy” with common objects around the room.  For 

example, say “I spy a circle” (clock), “I spy a cylin-

der”  (can of soup), “I spy a rectangular 

prism”  (shoe box). Unknown Partner Equations—

present everyday type problems:  when shopping, tell 

your child you need 9 cans of soup, but you already 

have 4 cans at home, so how many should you buy 

right now?  When cutting fruit, tell your child you 

had 10 slices of an apple, but now there are only 3, 

so how many did I eat?  By involving your child in 

these everyday type situations, he/she will see how 

important math is in our lives and how we use it in 

the real world. It’s hard to believe that we’re into our 

4th quarter already.  The students have come a long 

way.  We’re so proud of them!  Give your child a 

hug and express how you feel, too. 
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Sandee Cornell 
scornell@shiocton.k12.wi.us 

7-12 School Counselor—ext. 711 

Dannielle Kern 
dkern@shiocton.k12.wi.us 

K-6 School Counselor—ext. 762 

Welcome to the Counselor’s Corner. We felt that providing a 

single location for our information would be more useful and 

convenient to all of our students and their families. Our coun-

seling program offers services of individual counseling, group 

counseling, or outside referrals. Please feel free to contact us at 

any time regarding academic, emotional, or social needs of 

your child.  

We are wrapping up this school year by continuing to focus on 

calming down strategies. These are tools the children can uti-

lize when they are having a strong feeling (anxious, mad, wor-

ried, scared, frustrated, etc). We will then end with a review of 

all skills/tools we have been practicing throughout the school 

year. 

5th Grade Students will head to JA “BizTown” on May 8, 

2025 where they will have a day long simulation as citizens in a 

town. They will be assigned a job, learn about managing mon-

ey,  voting and more!  

Students in Grades 5 and 6 will continue to discuss future 

plans. Fifth grade students will be heading to Grade 6 on May 

16 (tentatively)  to get a glimpse of what they can look forward 

to next school year. They will meet the teachers, take a tour of 

the new space, practice locker combinations, and discuss class 

and organization.  

Grade 6 students are continuing to work on their Academic 

Career Plan in Xello. Sixth grade students will be meet with 

Mrs. Cornell, the MS/HS Counselor and look at sample sched-

ules they can expect to see in seventh grade. 

High School students should view their 2025-2026 schedules 

in Skyward.  Make an appointment with Mrs. Cornell before 

summer break if  any schedule changes are needed. 

Attention Seniors: The  Senior Awards Night is May 14 at 

6:30 PM in the school cafeteria.   Please notify Mrs. Cornell if 

you have a non -local scholarship that you would like an-

nounced that evening. 

Please request your final transcript through Parchment in June 

to be sent to your college.  This can be done from the School 

District webpage in the MS/HS sec-

tion. 

Attention Grade 8: Eighth grade 

Chief Chats are being scheduled now. 

Contact Mrs. Cornell, school counse-

lor, at 980-986-3351 ext. 711 or 

scornell@shiocton.k12.wi.us to 

schedule your conference time for 

May or June. 

Twenty five of our high school students 

took an unforgettable journey to Costa 

Rica, diving into culture, history, and ad-

venture!  

Day one kicked off with a coffee 

tour, where they learned about and taste-

tested world-

famous Costa Ri-

can coffee and 

bananas. They 

were lucky 

enough to catch a 

parade honoring 

the Battle of Ri-

vas, soaking in the 

vibrant culture. 

They ended the first day with a super fun 

Latin dance lesson which was a blast!  

Day two brought the group to the 

Arenal Volcano region, with a stop at 

Costa Rica's largest oxcart to learn its 

colorful history. Then came a thrilling 

zipline experience high above the lush 

forest canopy, followed by a relaxing dip 

at the Baldi Hot Springs—the largest in 

the world! The adventure continued with 

a cruise on the Sarapiqui River, spotting 

wildlife like howler monkeys, bats, exotic 

birds, and even a crocodile! Then it was 

off to the Tirimbina Rainforest Reserve, 

where students crossed a suspension 

bridge, spotted a sloth, and had a hands-

on chocolate-making experience—

complete with history, learning, and (of 

course) tasting!  

The next day of their Costa Rica 

trip was a very special experience. Their 

group prepared meals for around 70 local 

children who did not have access to their 

normal school meals due to a school 

break for the Easter holiday. First, stu-

dents shopped for supplies at a local su-

permarket (a fun experience in itself!) to 

provide sandwich-

es, fresh fruit, 

drinks, cookies, 

and a frozen treat. 

After making and 

serving the food, 

there was a lot of 

fun interaction. 

Students talked and played with the Cos-

ta Rican children, many of whom did not 

speak any English and had never before 

met an American. The children warmed 

up quickly to our group and soon there 

were games like Duck, Duck, Goose (or 

Pato, Pato, Gonso in Spanish!) and danc-

es. It was a heartwarming and meaning-

ful day showing students the power of 

interaction and connection!  

The last two days of the trip took 

them to the Pacific Coast. Students en-

joyed the Punta Leona area by visiting 

both a resort and ocean beach. Lots of 

swimming, volleyball, and sun were en-

joyed! For several students, it was their 

first experience at the ocean! Their 

coastal visit included a visit to Costa 

Rica's Manuel Antonio National Park. 

They hiked through the park, saw a sloth, 

deer, iguanas, monkeys, lots of beautiful 

forest, and more pristine beaches! It was 

two beautiful 

days of enjoying 

Costa Rica's 

beautiful natural 

landscape. What 

an amazing ex-

perience for the 

Spanish Club 

students. 

High School Spanish Club  Students explored Costa Rica  
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It's an exciting time for our students as the 

school year comes to an end. In April, the 3rd 

and 6th graders enjoyed an Ice Cream Sundae 

party for winning the Elementary and Middle 

School competitions of the Penny War. All 

grades did such an amazing job and $3,777.80 

were raised in total! As a reward for all their 

hard work, each individual class received a cer-

tificate for an extra 15 minute recess to be used 

at their teachers’ discretion.  

 This month is still plenty busy and exciting 

with Funset Boulevard Wristband Night on May 

8, 2025 from 4-8pm.  

 Teacher Appreciation Week runs May 5-9 

with many events planned to show our staff how 

much we appreciate their hard work and dedica-

tion. If you'd like to sign up to help with an 

event, please do so by contacting a SPICE 

member (spice@shiocton.k12.wi.us) or Chris 

Marcks. As SPECIAL THANKS to all of 

our staff and teachers at Shiocton that help 

to make everyday great for our stu-

dents.  You all are truly amazing! 

 It's not too late to donate books that your 

child(ren) may have outgrown. Collection for 

our Book Swap goes from May 12 - 23.  Stu-

dents will be able to “shop” for books during 

their library times the week of May 27. 

Childcare families will have the opportunity 

to participate during child pick-up.  If there 

are plenty of extras, an after school Family 

Book shopping event will take place for any-

one who wants extra books.  This date is ten-

tatively scheduled for June 2 from 4:30 - 

6:00 pm.  Watch for fliers and emails coming 

soon for further updates. If you'd like to help 

organize and set-up books for this event, 

please sign up via the Sign-up Genius link: 

https://bit.ly/book_swap_2025_volunteer 

 Please consider joining us for our end of 

year meeting and elections on Wednesday, 

May 7 at Wild River Pizza Pub at 6:30pm. 

The fifth graders are finish-

ing their elementary ca-

reers in a strong 

way.  They are honing their 

analytical math skills 

through learning about gra-

phing data on coordinate 

planes and geometric 

shapes.  This sets the foun-

dation for the math and science work in middle school.   

 Fifth graders also are writing opinion essays includ-

ing the yearly Chocolate Milk Debate.  They will conclude 

with poetry and year end memoirs.  Lastly, the fifth graders 

are participating in the Junior Achievement BizTown pro-

gram.  They will learn about budgets, taxes, checkbooks and 

economies.  The program concludes with an interactive mod-

el community activity at FVTC. Such an awesome end to an 

awesome year! 

Fifth graders finishing strong 

https://bit.ly/book_swap_2025_volunteer
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MAY 
** Menu  subject to change without notice ** 

Breakfast prices: 4K-12— $1.40 per day 

Lunch prices: 4K-8—$2.60 per day 

9-12—$2.85 per day 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Choice of Strawberry Cream Cheese 

Bagel or Cinni Mini Roll, Breakfast 
Sandwich, French Toast Sticks,  

Pancake Wraps or Fruit, Juice, Milk  

Yogurt Parfaits, Waffles, French 
Toast Sticks, Breakfast Pizza, Fruit, 

Juice, Milk  

Choice of Chocolate Chip or Apple 
Cinnamon Muffin, String Cheese, 
Breakfast Sandwich, French Toast 

Sticks, Pancake Wraps, Fruit, Juice, 
Milk  

Choice of Cereal and Granola Bar, 
French Toast Sticks, Waffle, Break-

fast Pizza, Fruit, Juice, Milk  

Long John Donut, Pancake Wrap, 
French Toast Sticks, Fruit, Juice, 

Milk   

 
 

 
 

 
 

1 
French Toast, Hash Brown,  

Sausage, Orange Juice,  
Fresh Kiwi, Milk  

2 
Deli Board Walk Turkey 

Ham and Cheese Sub on a 
Bun, Fruitable Juice,  

Applesauce, Ice Cream, Milk  

5 
    Grab & Go Salad, 

Taco Pie, Corn,  
Peaches, Milk 

6 
Grab & Go Salad,  

Quesadillas, Mixed Vegetable, 
Grapes, Milk 

7 
Walking Tacos w/Trimmings, 

Corn, Mandarin Oranges,  
Refried Beans, Chocolate  

Graham Cookie, Milk  

8 
Ooey Goodness Macaroni and 

Cheese, Uncrustable,  
Green Beans, Peaches, Milk  

9 
 

12 
Spaghetti and Meatballs,  

Garden Salad, Garlic Bread, 
Pears, Milk  

13 
      Pizza Slice, Green Beans,  
       Mandarin Oranges, Milk  

14 

Chicken Nuggets, Rice,  
Green Peas, Fresh Local  

Apples, Milk  

15 

Grab & Go Salad,  
Chicken Alfredo with a Twist, 

Mixed Vegetables, Garlic Toast, 
Bananas, Milk 

16 

Grab and Go Salad, 
Grilled Cheese, Tomato Soup, 

Peas and Carrots, Fresh  
Vegetables, Pears, Milk 

19 

Grab & Go Salad, 
Pizzaroni, Fruit Mix,  

Garlic Bread Stick, Corn, Milk 

20 

Chicken and Gravy over Mashed 
Potatoes, Green Peas, Mandarin 

Oranges, Dinner Roll, Milk  

21 

French Toast, Hash Brown,  
Sausage, Orange Juice,  

Fresh Kiwi, Milk  

22  
Hotdog on a Bun,  

Baked Beans, Potato Smiles, 
Pineapple, Milk  

23 

Chicken Tenders, Cheesy  
Broccoli, Rice Krispie Treat, 

Fruit Mix, Milk  

26 
 

27 
Chicken Patty on a Bun,  

Baked Beans, Pears, Milk  

28 
Mini Corn Dogs, Peas,  

Fresh Oranges, Craisins,  
Pudding, Milk  

29 
Pizza Dippers w/Marinara, 

Cheesy Broccoli,  
Fruit Fluff, Milk  

30 
Grab & Go Salad,  

Quesadillas, Green Beans, 
Peaches, Milk 

Breakfast 

U
P

C
O

M
IN

G
 E

V
E

N
TS

 

5/1 COFFEE WITH COMMUNITY 8:30AM  

5/1 MS Track @ Manawa 4:00PM 

5/1 MS Baseball @ Iola 4:30PM 

5/1 MS Softball vs Iola 4:30PM 

5/1 HS Baseball @ Manawa 4:30PM 

5/2 HS Track @ Brillion 4:00PM 

5/2 HS Softball vs Weyauwega 4:30PM 

5/3 HS Softball Triangular 10:00AM 

5/5 HS Softball @ Bonduel 4:30PM 

5/5 MS Baseball @ Amherst 4:30PM 

5/5 BOARD MEETING 6:00PM 

5/6 MS Band/Choir Concert 1:00PM 

5/6  HS Softball @ Manawa 4:30PM 

5/6 MS Baseball vs Wittenberg 4:30PM 

5/6 MS Softball vs Bonduel 4:30PM 

5/6 Shiocton Showcase Concert 7:00PM 

5/7 Community Feedback Meeting 6:15 

5/8 MS Track @ Shiocton 4:00PM 

5/8 HS Baseball vs Iola 4:30PM 

5/8 MS Softball vs Xavier 7:00PM 

5/9  NO SCHOOL; Staff Development  

5/9 HS Track @ Deerfield 4:00PM 

5/9 MS Baseball @ Wittenberg 4:30PM 

5/10 HS Baseball Triangular 10:00AM 

5/12 HS Track @ Weyauwega  4:00PM 

5/12 HS Baseball vs Amherst 4:30PM 

5/12 HS Softball @ Amherst 4:30PM 

5/12 MS Baseball @ Menominee 4:30PM 

5/12 MS Softball @ Menominee 4:30PM 

5/13 MS Track @ Manawa 4:00PM 

5/13 HS Baseball @ Mishicot  4:30PM 

5/13 HS Softball @ Iola 4:30PM 

5/14 Senior Awards Night 6:30PM  

5/14 Community Feedback Meeting 6:15 

5/15 MS Track @ Wittenberg  4:00PM 

5/15 HS Baseball @ Weyauwega  4:30PM 

5/15 HS Softball @ Weyauwega  4:30PM 

5/15 MS Softball @ Bowler 4:30PM 

5/16 4K/5K Parent Orientation 1:45PM 

5/16 HS Softball @ Menominee 4:30PM 

5/16 MS Baseball vs Weyauwega 4:30PM 

5/16 HS Softball  vs Brillion 4:30PM 

5/17  HS Track @ Rosholt 10:00AM 

5/19 MS Track @ Rosholt 4:00PM 

5/19 HS Baseball vs Wittenberg 5:00PM 

5/19 HS Softball vs Wittenberg 5:00PM 

5/19 BOARD MEETING 6:00PM 

5/20 HS Baseball @ Tigerton 4:30PM 

5/20 HS Softball vs North Fond Du Lac 4:30PM 

5/20 MS Baseball @ Weyauwega 4:30PM 

5/20 MS Softball @ Weyauwega 4:30PM 

5/21 Community Feedback Meeting 6:15 

5/22 HS Baseball @ Menominee 4:30PM 

5/22 MS Baseball vs Iola 4:30PM 

5/22 MS Softball @ Iola 4:30PM 

5/23 4K/5K Parent Orientation 8:45AM 

5/23 HS Baseball vs Lena 4:30PM 

5/24 Mrs. Ritchie’s Piano Recital  10:30 & 1:30PM 

5/26 NO SCHOOL; Memorial Day  

5/27 HS Track @ St. Mary’s 3:45PM 

5/27 HS Baseball vs Berlin 4:30PM 

5/30 HS Track @ Marathon 3:30PM 

6/1 HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION 1:00PM  


